
Board Briefs 

In August, the LWVDV Board took the following actions: 

• Approved questions for candidates to be added to the Contra Costa part of Voter’s Edge. 
• Approved a letter to the Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors requesting a 

moratorium on oil and gas drilling in East Contra Costa County  until completion of the 
new General Plan 

• Approved re-allocating funds from meetings and candidate forums to support stipends for 
interns from St. Mary’s College to assist with producing videos of Pros & Cons 

• Approved a fundraising appeal to help support the St. Mary’s College intern project 
 

The Board also 

• Established the 2020-21 Executive Committee of Suzan Requa, Shawn Gilbert, Sue 
Brandy, Paul Derksen and Janet Hoy to handle essential business between Board meetings 

• Reviewed the extensive list of voter resources prepared by Shawn Gilbert 
• Heard reports on plans for candidate forums and voter registration outreach 

 


